
St Laurence Catholic Primary School 
Spring Term - Newsletter 18  -  February 2023 

Through God's grace, a community growing in knowledge and understanding.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

How lovely it is to have those slightly longer and brighter days! Spring is most definitely 

on its way. 

Next week, there’s a lot going on in school. We will have Safer Internet Day and Children’s 

Mental Health Week. Miss Corcoran and Miss Peck are busily preparing activities for the 

children to take part in. 

Also, as it is the last week of the half-term, we are holding another Parent Partnership     

Meeting where you can learn about what’s happening in school and how you can be more  

involved in your child’s education. 

The meeting begins on Friday at 2 p.m. and at 2.45 p.m. you will have the opportunity to 

visit your child’s class, for 10 minutes. This will allow your child to share some of their work 

with you. After that, you are very welcome to join us in the Hall, again, for our weekly     

Celebration Assembly. We hope to see you there! 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Mrs McGhee Wallace and the team at St. Laurence 

 

 

Committed to the words 

of Christ and the Gospel 

Values. 

 

 

 

 Head of School          

Mrs McGhee Wallace 

Assistant Head                          

Mrs Chalklin 

SENCo/Inclusion 

Mrs Harvey 

 

Our Classes 

Wrens   Miss Tanvir     

Skylarks Miss Armstrong

-         Mortlock   

Nightingales Miss Peck 

Kingfishers Mrs Chalklin 

Doves Mr Jiggins  

Quails Miss Ward 

Swallows Miss Corcoran 

Magpies Mr Fitt 

Owls Miss Beringer 

Kestrels Mr Pepper 

   

TERM DATES 

Half-Term 

Monday 13th February -      

Friday 17th February 

Easter Break 

Monday 3rd April -         

Monday 17th April 

PD Day 17th April 

Pupils return to school 

on Tuesday 18th April 

 

 For yours and your           

children’s safety, please do 

not enter the car park unless 

you have permission to do so, 

in your car. 

Administrative Officer       Administrative Assistant  Caretaker                                                                                                                      

Mrs Rokitnicka      Miss Tu                Mr. Tapp              

 

                                                               







Spotlight  

on … 

Magpies! 











  

 
 
 
 
 

 
    
 

 
  

 
 

To learn more, click here 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Online 

Safety 

https://families.google/familylink/






 

Friday 3rd February - PTA Discos - KS1 (5 p.m.) 

                                                           - KS2 (6.15 p.m.) 

Wednesday 22nd February - Ash Wednesday Service (2.15 p.m.) Parents and carers are 

welcome to attend. 

Friday 3rd March - KS2 Reconciliation Service (2.15 p.m.) Children only. 

Friday 10th March - YR and KS1 Lenten Liturgy (2.30 p.m.) Parents and carers are wel-

come to attend. 

Friday 17th March - Y3/4 Mass (2.30 p.m.) Parents and carers are welcome to attend. 

Wednesday 22nd March - Y5/6 Stations of the Cross at St. Laurence Church (9 a.m.)   

Parents and carers to drop their child at the church. 

Wednesday 29th March - Passion Play - time tbc 

Friday 10th February - Parent Curriculum Meeting (2 p.m.) 

Tuesday 21st March - Parent Consultation Evening (early) 

Wednesday 22nd March - Parent Consultation Evening (late) 

Friday 31st March - Parent Curriculum Meeting (2 p.m.) 

 


